
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  
KS2 Intra-school competition 

Tuesday 

 

Andy Little Act of Worship 

Y5/Y6 top up swimming 

Values tea party 

Wednesday 
Open the book Y1/Y2 

Leaver’s Ball 6pm—8pm  

Thursday 
Mufti for golden coin colour group 

winners (e-mail to follow) 

Friday 
Y6 Leaver’s play/service 9.15am 

Last day of term 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Summer term — 2019 Thursday 11th July 2019 

Good bye and Good luck 

We say a fond farewell to 5 members of staff this 
year.  Miss A Collins is off to Lincoln University to 

study nursing; Miss T Smith, Miss C Smith &  

Mr Cowling all joined us for a year, working in Y6 and 
are off to pastures new; and Cole Chirico who has 

kept our school building clean for the last few years 
is off to become a brick layer. 

We wish them all the very best in their new adven-
tures and thank them for their hard work.  They will 

be missed.  

Values pizza party 
Tuesday 16th July for all children who 

were values champions for  
RESPECT 

 Well done to all of our values  
champions this year. 

Stars of the week 
For the week ending 5th July 

Owls:   Cole & Paige 
Puffins: Oliver & Woody 
Woodpeckers:  Whole class for Sing-on 

Swans:  Oliver & Kye 

Kestrels:   Joshua & Giovanni 
Falcons:   - 
Hawks: - 
Kites:   - 

 
 
    

Robins:  Freddie  
Doves:    Chloe 
Owls:     Phoebe 
Puffins:    Lily 
Woodpeckers:    Amelia 
Swans:    Lauren 
Kestrels:   Freya   
Falcons:    -  
Hawks:    -  
Kites:    - 

Y6 leaving play 
Pirates of the Curry 

Bean 
Friday July 19th 

9.15am 
Parent/carers  

welcome 
Please enter school 
through the main en-

trance. 

 Y6 Residential to  
Bawdsey Manor  

A very special ‘Well done’ to the Y6 chil-
dren who attended the PGL residential to 
Bawdsey Manor last week.  They had an 
amazing time and were a credit to our 
school.  These visits are excellent learning 
experiences for the children where they 
can not only develop new skills and try out 
new activities, but they also become more 
confident and organised as they take more 
responsibility for themselves.  It was won-
derful to see all the children rise to the 
challenges set and take responsibility for 
themselves over the week. Thank you also 
to Mrs Barrows, Miss Goldsmith and Mrs 
Collins for taking the children and looking 
after them for the week.  

Caterlink on line payments 

From September school dinners will 

be paid for online. A letter explaining 

how to register for online payments 

and your user details will be coming 

home with your child’s school report. 

All children will receive a letter even 

if you do not pay for a  school meal. 


